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UNECE GRSP IWG Equitable Occupant Protection (EqOP) 
Draft minutes of the 3rd meeting, which was held on-line only, on September 21, 2023. 

47 participants. 

 

Adoption of the agenda 

Approved. 

 

Roll Call of participants 

List of participants is sent to the IWG participants. 

 

Summary and conclusion of the first workshop on WAD in rear-end crashes 

The chair Pernilla Bremer presented the first workshop summary and conclusion, which was 

followed by comments, and a discussion about the next step. Ines Levallois volunteered to 

present the CLEPA proposal at the GRSP in December, which was appreciated. We decided 

to schedule a specific meeting to address the next step regarding the workshop results. 

Remark: all workshop presentations have been uploaded to the dedicated UN wiki page. The 

workshop minutes will be uploaded soon. 

 

Worktable 

The co-chair Corina Klug presented the worktable status and the outcome of a small 

workshop held on September 15 in conjunction with the IRCOBI conference, with the 

worktable drafting team and researchers attending the conference. The presentation was 

followed by a discussion about how to share the worktable to the IWG participants. We 

decided to call the table “work in progress”. The table will be posted on the TEAMS invitation 

page for the second workshop (on 23-25 October in Brussels). Remark: the TEAMS 

invitation will remain, but the workshop will likely be an in-person event only. Registration 

prior to the workshop is obligatory. The second workshop will be followed by on-line 

meetings on November 6 and 9, respectively, to specifically wrap up and conclude the 

second workshop. 

 

Confirmation of consensus on action items 

#1 A specific meeting to address the next step regarding the first workshop results. A doodle 

will be sent out regarding the meeting date. 

#2 The secretary will share the worktable on the TEAMS invitation for the second workshop. 

#3 Registration to the second workshop shall be done on October 6 at the latest, through an 

e-mail to Torbjorn Andersson. Accepting the TEAMS invitation does not suffice. 

#4 The third workshop to address virtual crash testing will be run on November 14 in Munich. 

Parties that would like to take active part in the task force for virtual crash testing and intend 

to participate in the third workshop should contact Philipp Wernicke by e-mail. 

Remark: e-mail addresses to Torbjorn and Philipp, respectively are, 

Torbjorn.Andersson@autoliv.com 

Philipp.Wernicke@bmw.de 

 

Any other business 

The meeting dates through GRSP in December 2023 were reviewed. Invitations to all 

meetings have been sent out to the IWG participants, except the additional meeting to follow 

up on the first workshop. 


